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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to confirm that our Year 7’s have been invited to St Michael and St Mary Magdalene's Church, 
Easthampstead, to perform carols and listen to readings in the lead up to Christmas. 

We are mindful that there may be some parents who will not wish their child to take part in this activity and 
therefore request that, if you do wish our child to take part, please login to your ParentPay account by Tuesday 
10th December to give your consent, you will also be asked whether you consent to photography which may be 
used on social media. 

Please see attached letter for further details, 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


